
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File: 5644.00 

Licence No. 3061 

 

December 16, 2016 

 

Fred Kennell 

General Manager  

Western Concrete Products  

1540 – 14th Street East 

Brandon, MB  R7A 7V2 

Via Email: Fred@awgroup.ca  

 

 

Dear Mr Kennell:  

 

Re: Gollstar Enterprises Ltd - Licence No. 3061 Extended Revocation Date  

Thank you for your email dated December 7, 2016 and additional information dated 

December 9, 2016. You requested an extension to the licence revocation stipulated under the 

Review and Revocation Section of the Environment Act Licence #3061 issued to Gollstar 

Enterprises Ltd. It is understood that the construction of the concrete batch plant was delayed due 

to financial reasons and to finalize plant detail. The request has been reviewed and approval is 

granted for the extension. Licence 3061 will be revoked if construction has not commenced by 

August 21, 2017. 

If you require further information regarding this matter, please contact Eshetu Beshada at 

(204) 945-7023 or Eshetu.Beshada@gov.mb.ca.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

 

c: Don Labossiere/ Donna Smiley - Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

 Eshetu Beshada, Environmental Engineer, Environmental Approvals Branch 

 Public Registries 

 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 
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